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May 22, 2020 

The Honorable Scott Haggerty, Chair 
Therese McMillan, Executive Director 
Metropolitan Transportation Commission 
375 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA 94105 

Dear Scott and Therese: 

As you know, Anne Halsted has decided to step down as member of MTC after 15 years of 
excellent service to both MTC and BCDC – she will continue to be a BCDC Commissioner.  

Pursuant to Government Code Section 66504, the San Francisco Bay Conservation and 
Development Commission is proud to appoint Mr. Eddie Ahn, a BCDC Commissioner, to the 
Metropolitan Transportation Commission as of June 2, 2020. Eddie’s depth and breadth of 
experience in policy development in general, within the Bay Area specifically, and his expertise 
in issues surrounding environmental justice, make him an outstanding choice. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me, or BCDC’s Executive Director Larry Goldzband, with any 
questions you may have. 

Thank you very much for your consideration. 
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